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Report 07.782 
Date 28 November 2007 
File TP/01/04/01 

Committee Regional Land Transport 
Author Graham Taylor, Regional Manager, Transit NZ 

Transmission Gully Motorway Update 

1. Purpose 

To update the Committee on progress with the Transmission Gully Motorway 
(TGM) project. 

2. Significance of the decision 

The matters for decision in this report do not trigger the significance policy of 
the Council or otherwise trigger section 76(3) (b) of the Local Government Act 
2002. 

3. Background 

The TGM is a significant part of the Western Corridor Plan. The Committee 
has asked for regular updates of this project, as it progresses through its various 
stages. Transit New Zealand, as the lead agency, will provide these updates for 
the Committee. 

4. Project Update 

The Project continues to run to programme with good progress achieved in 
preliminary geotechnical investigation work despite a very challenging 
background of adverse weather, lambing season and delays in obtaining land 
access agreements. Resource consent has recently been obtained and work 
begun to construct, use and maintain up to 60 ford stream crossings at various 
locations along the route. These will enable entry to less-accessible sites where 
the geotechnical testing will be undertaken.  

The planting of indigenous trees along the route is progressing as planned and 
this work will continue over the next three years. 
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5. Communication 

Transit New Zealand will continue to manage communications associated with 
this project. 

6. Recommendations 

That the Committee: 

1. Receives the report. 

2. Notes the content of the report. 

 

Report prepared by:   

Graham Taylor   
Regional Manager  
Transit NZ 
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